
 
For Classes – I-VIII 

Circular No. SGS/98/24-25 

Date- 04-10-2024 

“The exploration of space is the exploration of the human spirit." 

Dear Parents, 

Warm Greetings, 

 

The upcoming space workshop is going to be held on 17th of October in school campus from 

8am-1.00 pm . The objective of this workshop is to Understand the basics of space 

exploration, and engaging students in interactive sessions and hands-on activities including 

surface cartography, astronaut - can you be one of them and Planetary science.  Enrolled 

students should attend it on 17th October only as students will miss the opportunity to do hands 

on activity 

Note- 

Kit will be provided to the students by the Educators from the Space workshop. 

Regards 

 
(PRINCIPAL) 

 


